Thomas Wheeler

I own property on Starlight Lake in Starlight, PA, within the Delaware River Basin. I urge you to
ban fracking within the Basin. Fracking threatens the beautiful environment of this region, which is
valued by vacationers, tourists, fisherman, and others. Safety concerns over injected fracking fluids
have never been adequately addressed. While natural gas may be preferable to some fossil fuels,
methane emission from fracking wells has not been adequately controlled and contributes to global
warming.



